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A Call to
Courageous
Manhood Harvest
House Publishers
Today, marriages
have a 50 percent
chance of lasting.
Longing to

improve those
odds, pastor
Clayton King,
author of the
popular Dying to
Live, and his wife,
Sharie, reveal a
revolutionary
biblical
perspective—at the
heart of a godly
union is a heart of
service. Love is
more about
understanding

one’s spouse than
being understood.
Offering wisdom
from God’s Word
and beneficial
advice from their
decade of
marriage, the
Kings present 12 r
elationship-
building questions
for couples to ask
before they wed.
They guide and
encourage couples
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to discuss their:
religious
backgrounds past
relationships
desires for family
and future
financial habits
and goals
vocational
aspirations These
questions reveal
expectations and
concerns and help
each person
understand the
needs and hopes of
their loved one. A
great resource for
churches,
counselors, dating
couples, and young
men and women
who dream of a
forever marriage.
Devotions for
Drawing Near
to God and One
Another Thomas
Nelson

From Marriage
and Family
Experts Dennis
and Barbara
Rainey Dennis
and Barbara
Rainey have
spent decades
helping
families find
biblical help
to strengthen
and transform
family
relationships.
Through radio
broadcasts,
conferences,
and other
events, they
have been
teaching on the
foundations
necessary for
building godly
families. Now
they bring
insights and
expertise
gleaned from
those years of
ministry, as
well as from

their own
personal
experience of
raising six
children, to
The Art of
Parenting.
Expanding on
parenting
themes shared
with FamilyLife
audiences in
person and on
the radio,
Dennis and
Barbara offer
trusted advice
on how to
establish
Christian
values in your
home. In The
Art of
Parenting,
Dennis and
Barbara will
help you to
experience
God's truth and
apply his Word
in your family
by focusing
your attention
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on four crucial
elements in
your children's
lives: 1. Ident
ity--understand
ing who they
are in Christ
2. Character--l
earning to live
wisely and
honorably 3. Re
lationships--fo
stering godly
connections
with others 4. 
Mission--unders
tanding why
they are here
When you apply
biblical truths
in these four
areas, you can
feel confident
your children
will have a
foundation they
can build upon
for the rest of
their lives.

Devotions for
Drawing Near to
God and One

Another Shepherd
Press
Build a Love that
Lasts At a time
when more people
are delaying
marriage or writing
it off altogether,
those ready to walk
the aisle will
appreciate a frank
and trusted
resource to help
them start marriage
on the right foot.
This practical guide
will help you
explore your
relationship in
depth and will
provide new insight
into your partner
and how the two of
you relate to one
another establish
your wants and
needs as individuals
and a couple before
your marriage
begins lay the

groundwork for open
and honest
conversation for a
stronger, healthier
marriage reveal how
life events and
family background
can influence
decision making in
finances, family,
education, faith, and
career engage you in
activities that lead to
thought-provoking
discussion
addressing your past
experiences and
current expectations
Engaging and easy-
to-use, Before You
Say "I Do" is full of
tried and true
wisdom to help you
plan for your future
and build a lasting
relationship with the
one you love.
The Meaning of
Marriage P & R
Publishing
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Caleb lives in a
small town
where he has
few dreams and
even fewer
friends. His mom
has died, leaving
him alone with
an alcoholic,
abusive father.
But, the
battleground in
Caleb's home is
nothing
compared to the
one in his mind.
He capitulates
between faith
and fear, love
and resentment,
hope and despair
- even life and
death. Caleb
finds himself
drawn to
Courtney, the
new-girl-in-
town, but she
too is hiding
battle scars. Will

Caleb be able to
help her...when
he can't even
help himself?
Together they
face the
question, Why
do bad things
happen to good
people? Just
when things
begin looking up,
Caleb
encounters a
devastating
disappointment
and chooses to
take his life with
his own hands.
Entering -
uninvited - into
the presence of
the Creator of
Life, Caleb is
exposed to the
truth, to the
future, and to his
consequences,
before once
again facing his

ultimate choice.
Does God truly
work in the
midst of our
trials? Is there
really nothing
that can
separate us from
the love of God
that is in Christ
Jesus our Lord?
How do our
choices affect
those around us?
How do they
influence
eternity? In
Caleb's story we
find answers for
many of the hard
questions in our
own lives, even
as we see the
heart of God
revealed toward
His children.
Mashea Shultz is
a student at
Missouri
Southern State
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University where
she is studying
to become a
school
counselor. She
is the Sunday
school director
and youth leader
at her church,
Columbus
Christian Center.
She lives in
Columbus,
Kansas with her
husband, Justin,
and son, Joshua.
Preparing for
Marriage Family
Life Publishing
"In our sex-
saturated world,
how can parents
address the
dramatic upswing
of sexually forward
girls in hot pursuit
of their young
sons? ... [The
author] offers a

solution to this
unsettling cultural
trend. Through
seven guided "Talk
about it"
conversations, what-
if scenarios, and
honest responses to
questions from real-
life parents, Dennis
Rainey offers a
detailed guide on
teaching your
adolescent son to
set boundaries and
pursue the right
kind of girl"--P. [4]
of cover.
Stepping Up Thomas
Nelson
The Complete Guide
to Help You Discover
God's Plan for a
Lifetime of Love
Preparing for
Marriage, along with
the accompanying
Leader's Guide and
Study Guide, were
developed to help

engaged couples
prepare for the
important task of
building a Christian
marriage. Each session
includes informative
Bible study, discussion
questions and special
projects to be
completed by the
couple to reinforce the
topic of the session.
The 6 session study can
be used by counselors,
groups or individual
couples. Topics
include:
Communication skills,
Personal expectations,
Family history issues,
Role responsibilities,
Finances, Traits of a
Biblical marriage,
Mentoring relationship
with an older married
couple.
Preparing for
Marriage
Devotions for
Couples Gospel
Light Publications
This book presents
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30 days of
devotionals for
married couples
focusing on
emotional, spiritual
and sexual intimacy
together. Reading
the selections
together allows
busy couples a
focused, purposeful
means of spending
quality time
together to improve
their
communication
and produce a
greater sense of
closeness. The
result is restoration
of romance, trust
and true intimacy.
The Art of Being a
Wife Familylife
What is the true
secret to spiritual
growth for
couples? Dennis

and Barbara Rainey
know from
experience that the
secret is more
moments together.
When you are
lifting up your
relationship and the
rest of your life
together to God,
you won’t be able
to keep the spiritual
growth from
happening. In the
pages of Moments
with You, the
Raineys offer just
what couples need
to get started or to
continue growing
in their quiet times
together. These
short but poignant
biblical devotions
are enjoyable and
easy to use,
providing a daily
discussion point,

prayer and Scripture
reference. Married
couples desiring a
deeper spiritual
connection with
God and their
spouse will come to
treasure their time
spent over
Moments with
You. For married
couples of all ages
and at all stages of
life.
NavPress
Countless married
couples end up
living alone – in
the same house.
Over twenty-eight
years of
conducting
"Weekend to
Remember"
conferences have
convinced Dennis
and Barbara Rainey
that isolation is the
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number-one
problem in
marriages today.
But they believe it's
possible to
overcome "marital
drift" and
experience the
miracle of oneness.
This book provides
a positive, workable
strategy for keeping
your marriage vital
and intimate.
Included are
proven principles
and hands-on
exercises to help
you: understand
the personal and
cultural forces that
isolate you from
your spouse
manage your
schedules,
workloads, roles,
and responsibilities
without losing sight

of each other allos
for (and enjoy)
individual
differences while
maintaining unity
build an
atmosphere of
cooperation by
meeting each other
more than halfwey
"affair-proof" your
relationship (or
heal it after the fact)
grow closer duing
hard times instead
of letting your
troubles pull you
apart create a "safe"
atmosphere for
transparent
communication
discover the secrets
of a mutually
rewarding sex life
leave a legacy of
love and unity to
your family and
friends Previous

Edition:
0-8499-3343-9
Loving the Love of
Your Life Zondervan
You're in love, and it's
the real thing. You
have made a joyous
decision together--a
decision destined to
change your lives
forever: You're getting
married! Now, as you
plan your wedding
celebration, it is time
to lay the foundation
for a lifetime of love
and romance. Today
you can begin the
important, lifelong
task of building a
strong Christian
marriage. Created by
FamilyLife, one of
America's leading
marriage and family
ministries, Preparing
for Marriage is a
dynamic,
comprehensive
program designed to
help you prepare for
life together after the
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cake is cut and the
guests head home.
That is when the real
adventure begins--the
adventure of creating
an intimate, lasting,
and biblical marriage!
Inside you'll find eight
sessions of fun,
romantic study that
will help you target
areas for growth in
your relationship. You
can work through
Preparing for Marriage
as a couple, with a
pastor or premarital
counselor, or with a
small group. Don't just
plan your wedding . . .
prepare for your
marriage!
Helping Your Child
Avoid the Traps of the
Preteen and Teen
Years Crossway
Special deluxe
LeatherLike edition
with ribbon—perfect
for a wedding or
anniversary gift!
Whether you’re just
married or are

celebrating your golden
anniversary, you need
regular, quiet moments
with your mate—times
to renew love and
intimacy with each
other and with the
Lord. Night Light, by
Dr. James Dobson and
his wife, Shirley, will
help you do just that.
This daily devotional
offers the personal,
practical, and biblical
insights that have
sustained the
Dobsons’ marriage
for fifty years and
encouraged couples
and families around
the world. Let Night
Light enrich your
marriage too—tonight
and every night.
Moments Together
for Intimacy
Preparing for
Marriage
Do you find yourself
threatening,
repeating your
instructions, or

raising your voice in
an attempt to get
your children to
obey? Are you
discouraged because
it seems you just
can’t reach the
heart of your child?
Through personal
experience and the
practical application
of Scripture, Ginger
Hubbard encourages
and equips moms to
reach past the
outward behavior of
their children and
dive deeply into the
issues of the heart.
Ginger’s candid
approach will help
moms move beyond
the frustrations of not
knowing how to
handle issues of
disobedience and
into a confident, well-
balanced approach
to raising their
children.
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Stopping the
Natural Drift
Toward Isolation in
Marriage Gospel
Light Publications
Point Them in the
Right Direction
Before They Walk
Down the Aisle
Married couples
begin their lives
together with a
vow of lifelong love
and devotion . . .
but many walk
down the aisle
unaware of all that
promise entails.
Now you can help
engaged couples
make their vows
with open eyes and
hearts, fully
prepared for the
hard and
rewarding work of
building a strong
and lasting

Christian marriage.
Created by
FamilyLife, one of
America's leading
marriage and family
ministries,
Preparing for
Marriage is a
dynamic,
comprehensive
premarital
education program
designed to lay the
foundation for
biblical, fulfilling
marriage. As a
supplement to
Preparing for
Marriage, the
Preparing for
Marriage Leader's
Guide is an
invaluable tool for
pastors, premarital
counselors, mentor
couples, and small
group leaders.
Inside is everything

you need to help
engaged couples
establish a lasting
relationship built
on an unshakable
foundation: Jesus
Christ. The
Preparing for
Marriage Leader's
Guide will help
you: � Counsel an
engaged couple or
lead a small-group
study for couples
� Share God's
unique blueprints
for marriage and
the home � Help
couples discern
God's will for their
relationship �
Provide practical
guidance on
finances,
responsibilities, and
intimacy �
Evaluate a couple's
readiness for
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marriage after
counseling �
Create a mentoring
couples program
and develop
mentoring
relationships �
Build healthy,
Christ-centered
marriages in the
Church
Parenting Today's
Adolescent Baker
Books
“Most people
spend far more
time in preparation
for their vocation
than they do in
preparation for
marriage.” With
more than 35 years
of experience
counseling
couples, Gary has
found that most
marriages suffer
due to a lack of

preparation and a
failure to learn to
work together as
intimate
teammates. So he
put together this
practical little book,
packed with
wisdom and tips
that will help many
develop the loving,
supportive, and
mutually beneficial
marriage they
envision, such as:
What the adequate
foundation for a
successful marriage
truly is What to
expect about the
roles and influence
of extended family
How to solve
disagreements
without arguing
How to talk
through issues like
money, sex, chores,

and more Why
couples must learn
how to apologize
and forgive Ideal
for newly married
couples and those
considering
marriage, the
material lends itself
to heart-felt,
revealing, and
critical
conversations for
relational success.
Read this bookand
you’ll be
prepared for—not
surprised by—the
challenges of
marriage. - Bonus
features include:
Book suggestions
and an interactive
websites to enhance
the couples’
experience
“Talking it
Over” questions
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and suggestions to
jumpstart
conversations over
each chapter
Appendix on
healthy dating
relationships and an
accompanying
learning exercise
Staying Close
Gospel Light
Publications
It can be tempting
for engaged
couples to focus on
planning their
wedding day and
ignore
preparations for
the lifetime
commitment that
begins after the
cake is cut. Now
the bestselling
resource for
couples Preparing
for Marriage has a
companion

devotional that
includes fifty short
devotions written
by Dennis and
Barbara Rainey.
Preparing for
Marriage is a
program created by
FamilyLife, one of
America's leading
marriage and family
ministries, and is
designed to help
Christian couples
lay the foundation
for a strong, lasting,
and biblical
marriage.
The Art of
Parenting Group
Pub Incorporated
Point Them in the
Right Direction
Before They Walk
Down the Aisle
Married couples
begin their lives
together with a

vow of lifelong love
and devotion . . .
but many walk
down the aisle
unaware of all that
promise entails.
Now you can help
engaged couples
make their vows
with open eyes and
hearts, fully
prepared for the
hard and rewarding
work of building a
strong and lasting
Christian marriage.
Created by
FamilyLife, one of
America's leading
marriage and family
ministries,
Preparing for
Marriage is a
dynamic,
comprehensive
premarital
education program
designed to lay the
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foundation for
biblical, fulfilling
marriage. As a
supplement to
Preparing for
Marriage, the
Preparing for
Marriage Leader's
Guide is an
invaluable tool for
pastors, premarital
counselors, mentor
couples, and small
group leaders.
Inside is everything
you need to help
engaged couples
establish a lasting
relationship built
on an unshakable
foundation: Jesus
Christ. The
Preparing for
Marriage Leader's
Guide will help
you: � Counsel an
engaged couple or
lead a small-group

study for couples �
Share God's unique
blueprints for
marriage and the
home � Help
couples discern
God's will for their
relationship �
Provide practical
guidance on
finances,
responsibilities, and
intimacy �
Evaluate a couple's
readiness for
marriage after
counseling �
Create a mentoring
couples program
and develop
mentoring
relationships �
Build healthy,
Christ-centered
marriages in the
Church
7 Conversations You
Must Have with Your

Son : 7 Questions You
Should Ask Your
Daughter Thomas
Nelson
What if We’ve Got
This Purity Thing All
Wrong? In Young and
In Love, pastor,
author, and speaker
Ted Cunningham
boldly argues that
young love should be
celebrated, even
promoted. Early
marriages can be
God’s will and often
provide the key to
sexual purity. With
this in mind,
Cunningham shares
the secrets to a
successful early
marriage with those in
their late teens and
early twenties who are
in love. This book
suits anyone
experiencing young
love who struggles
with naysayers who
dismiss or hinder a
God-designed
relationship. It also
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addresses young adults
who struggle with the
teachings of other
popular books on
abstinence or on
delaying dating or
marriage. And it offers
parents and pastors
who feel concerned
about a relationship a
source of wise counsel
that carefully prepares
young adults for a
godly marriage.
Lonely Husbands,
Lonely Wives David C
Cook
As a dad, you want to
protect your daughter,
especially from boys
with super-charged
hormones! Just the
thought of it makes
you break into a cold
sweat. Interviewing
Your Daughter's Date
will walk you through
principles that Dennis
Rainey used to help
his own daughters
navigate the dating
years, with their
emotions calm and

their hearts whole.
You'll learn how to
protect your daughter,
set boundaries in her
relationshis, and give
her guidance as she
grows up. Dad - She
needs you now more
than ever!
Daily Connections
for Couples Family
Life Publishing
Discusses ways for
married couples to
improve their
relationship by
dealing with stress
and isolation and
improving
communication and
intimacy
Preparing for
Marriage God's Way
Focus on the Family
Pub
A Guide to Navigate
Evangelical
Feminism In a
society where gender
roles are a hot-
button topic, the

church is not immune
to the controversy. In
fact, the church has
wrestled with varying
degrees of evangelical
feminism for
decades. As
evangelical feminism
has crept into the
church, time-trusted
resources like
Recovering Biblical
Manhood and
Womanhood help
remind Christians of
what the Bible has to
say. In this edition of
the award-winning
best seller, more than
20 influential men
and women such as
John Piper, Wayne
Grudem, D. A.
Carson, and
Elisabeth Elliot offer
thought-provoking
essays responding to
the challenge
egalitarianism poses
to life in the church
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and in the home.
Covering topics like
role distinctions in
the church, how
biblical manhood
and womanhood
should work out in
practice, and women
in the history of the
church, this helpful
resource will help
readers learn to
orient their beliefs
with God’s
unchanging word in
an ever-changing
culture.
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